
	
  

Position Statement in Acquiring and  

Displaying Images of Children 
 

 
The Western Australian Ice Skating Association adopts the practices and 

guidelines given by the Australian Sports Commission and the WA 

Department of Sport and Recreation in its’ use of acquiring and displaying 

images of children. These practices are designed to keep children safe from 

internet predators and identity theft. 

Images on our website or on our promotional material will comply with the 

guidelines and photography and videoing at our events will only be permitted 

where the appropriate permission slip has been received. 

If a person is taking photographs or videoing inappropriately (e.g. breaching 

the restrictions or ban in place) they will be asked to leave the venue (without 

threatening violence, detention, or confiscation of the camera or film). 
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